
Concord School 
 

NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Kia ora whānau 
 

Teacher Only Day – A reminder that our 
school will be closed next Monday  

1st May for a Teacher Only Day.   
Our day will be spent introducing the 
refreshed NZ Curriculum to our staff. 

 
 
Parents’ Group Annual General Meeting – The 
AGM of the Concord School Parents’ Group will be 
held on Wednesday 17th May at 3.15pm in the 
school staff room.  All welcome. 
 
Art Gallery Trips – We have trips booked for each 
class at the Art Gallery this term.  Makomako 
(10.00am-12.00pm) and Kōtukutuku (12.00-
2.00pm) will be going next Thursday 4 May, and 
Kōwhai (10.00am-12.00pm) and Rātā (12.00-
2.00pm) will be going on Friday 2 June.  Buses 
will leave school half an hour before each session. 
 

We will be focusing on art to do with our current 
ANZAC topic.  Parents are welcome - please 
contact Linda at the office if you are able to join us. 
 
ANZAC Service – On Monday Ava, Lenix and 
Drayden from Rātā room led our annual ANZAC 
service in the hall.  We then went out to the 
protected oak tree that was planted in 
remembrance of WWII soldiers.  We also have our 
memorial crosses in the grass opposite the tree.   
 

It was also great to hear and 
personally see students from 
Concord School marching 
around Queens Gardens with 
their cub groups at Tuesday’s 
dawn service parade. 
 

For the first two weeks of this term we are studying 
the ANZACs.  If you have any stories or medals 
from relatives that have served in the armed forces 
it would be great if you could bring them in to share.  
Please contact the classroom teacher. 
 
Junior Swimming – Our junior swimming lessons 
have been rescheduled from Term 1, and will now 
take place every day the week of May 8-12 at the 
DNI School pool.  We will leave school each day at 
12.40pm and return to school by 3.00pm.  
 

We will need parents to help with  
changing, and it is school policy that  
you must have a current police vet to do this.  If you 
are unsure if yours is current please check with 
Linda in the office.  
 

‘Keeping Ourselves Safe’ Programme – The 
whole school will begin the KOS programme in 
Week 3 this term.  There will be a parent meeting 
on Wednesday 10th May at 3.15pm in the studio 
room to tell you about the programme, and our 
Police Education Officer Ross Greer will be able to 
answer any questions that you may have.   
 
Dates to mark on your calendar: 
 

* Mon 1 May – Teacher Only Day 
* Thurs 4 May – Art Gallery, junior classes 
* 8-12 May – Junior Swimming 
* Wed 10 May – KOS Parent Meeting 
* Wed 17 May – Parents’ Group AGM 
* Fri 2 June – Art Gallery, senior classes 
* Mon 5 June – King’s Birthday 
 
  

27 April 2023 

ABSENCES – Please PHONE  
488 2204, TEXT 027 391 9985, or use 

the Skool Loop app, by 9.00am, with the 
reason your child is absent (sick etc) 

 

 

Ngā mihi  
Steve Turnbull 
Principal 
 
     Clever Cats –  This Friday April 28th at 1.30pm  

Assembly – Next Friday May 5th at 2.15pm 
 

to our new student  
and her family:  Schuyler Guertson 
  

Congratulations to our Duathlon Winners! 
 

The winners of our junior duathlon last term were: 
 

 

Year 1:    Individual – Georgia, Alivia 
Teams –  Olivia & Cooper, Violet & Sophie 
 

Year 2:    Individual – Aya, Chance 
Teams – Stella & Snow, Hailee & Remedy 
 

Year 3:    Individual -Jude, Charlie 
Teams – Hannah & Ruby, Maxine & Piere 
 

Our 
ANZAC 
Service 



 
 

Community 
Oral  Health 

Service 
 

0800 TALK 
TEETH (0800 

825 583)  
or  0800 ORAL 
HEALTH (0800 

672 543)     
         (free  

          from cell  
           phones) 

Head Lice 
 

Please 
continue to 

be vigilant in 
checking your 

child’s hair  
often  
and  
treating  
when 
necessary 

Don’t forget to check our Facebook page for 
information, messages, photos & videos: 
 www.facebook.com/concordschooldunedin   

 

  

         “Together We Learn and Grow” 
 

Lucky Book Club 
 

           The next Lucky Book Club  
          order for 2023 was  

distributed today and closes next  
Friday 5 May.  Please return 

money and orders to the office. 

https://otagomuseum.nz/whats-on/ 


